
Notice of Public Information Meeting 

Please take notice that the Town of Jerome has applied to the USDA Rural Development for 
funding assistance for the Preliminary Engineering Report Support (SEARCH Grant).  A public 
meeting will be held on July 11, 2023, at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers, at 600 Clark Street 
in Jerome, Arizona, to discuss the specific elements of the application and to give the residents in 
the local area an opportunity to become informed with the proposed project.  Residents may 
provide comments on such items as economic and environmental issues that may impact the area 
or discuss any alternatives to the proposed project.  Questions concerning the project can be 
provided to the Town Manager / Clerk at (928) 634-7943. 


